Arrangements for the Resumption of Club Nights. Version 1 (25/8/20)

e Squash, Badminton & Table Tennis Club Nights will resume from September. Social distancing

must be strictly maintained during these sessions. See below for sport specific guidelines.

e All Squash & Badminton sessions (not Table Tennis) must be booked in advance either online or
by telephoning 020 8299 9292. We regret that no bookings can be made in person at Reception

to minimise congestion.

e The booking system will open at 10pm on Wednesday 26 August. You may book up to 10 days
ahead. Numbers are limited. You may book both sessions on the same evening if you wish but
this will be monitored.

e If you do not yet have an online booking password, go to the Online Booking portal & click

"Registered without Password" to generate this yourself, or email sportsclub@dulwich.org.uk.

e The changing rooms are to be used only for toilets and hand washing. The showers are

temporarily closed. Please come wearing sports attire.

e Players must sanitise their hands on arrival and regularly during sessions, and maintain 2m

social distancing throughout.

e Badminton will be played using normal singles or doubles rules, but maintaining social

distancing.

e Squash & Table Tennis format must be singles only, and each player must provide their own

ball. Balls should not be shared.

e Squash is to be played using the modified game of ‘Sides’. Each player must stay on opposite
halves of the court longways, changing over when the serve changes sides. Each shot must go

to the opposite half of the court. Details are available at the courts.

Any member with Covid-19 symptoms must not visit the Sports Club and must follow
Government guidelines. Any player developing symptoms after attending the Sports Club
should email sportsclub@dulwich.org.uk with name, membership number, time and date
visited and activities participated in.

Thank you for your cooperation at this difficult time.



